
 

 

 

 

 

January 3, 2018 

 

MEMO TO: All Buffalo Teachers  

FROM:  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  Investigation of Recent BlueCross BlueShield Problems for Retirees 

 

After serious concerns and an untimely and unnerving correspondence to retired teachers from BlueCross 

BlueShield of WNY, we have taken action to ensure that this is corrected and that current teachers are not 

put through similar difficult circumstances.  

Attached, please find a copy of the letter sent to David Anderson, President and CEO, New York State 

Attorney General and New York State Superintendent of Financial Services.  
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